
 
 

OBHS CLASS OF ‘65 50TH
 REUNION 

NEWSLETTER: MAY, 2015 

Good News:  A sufficient number of people have registered so evenings for our reunion 

events are confirmed – 64 Alumni and 33 guests.  To see who’s confirmed, please check 
http://obhs1965.weebly.com/whos-coming-to-the-event.html. 
 
Did you somehow miss the registration deadline but want to attend?  Don’t despair!  The event 
venues have graciously extended their deadlines for us.  So, if you still want to join the party, 
the deadline is now June 20th – but that really is the “drop dead date” as we will need time to 
organize name tags, etc. for the events.  So, no more procrastinating, please! 
 
We’ve had a number of bios/personal stories, etc. submitted and they are posted on the 
website.  Just look under:  http://obhs1965.weebly.com/alumni-updates.html and click on the 
buttons. 
 
We’ve got the music ready but there still haven’t been many photos submitted.  If you have any 
photos we can use in a slideshow of photos from our days at OBHS, please email them to us in 
a jpeg format.  We sure need a lot more than we have right now to make it interesting!   
 
The Oak Bay Tea Party Parade is on June 6th and some committee members are going to be 
walking in it.  Thanks to Neil Bonnell and Brad Maclaren we will have vintage cars 
accompanying us.  If you are in town and would like to join the group, please email us and we 
will get back to you with the arrangements.  Please put Parade in the subject line.  Thanks! 
 
Now, here’s another walk down memory lane.  We’ve found the original invitation and program 
to our graduation so we thought you’d like to see them.  It was 50 years ago on this June 4th! 
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PLEASE REMEMBER: 

1. To register – the deadline is June 20th! 

2. To check out the website to see those classmates we are still trying to find and help us 

locate them.  The list changes often. 

3. To send us your bio/story and photos for our website and the slideshow. 

4. To check out http://obhs1965.weebly.com/.  We post new information regularly 

5. To email us if you have any questions or suggestions at obhs65@gmail.com.  

 

Thanks, 

The OBHS Class of ’65 Reunion Organizing Committee 
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